## Today, Our Mission Remains Unchanged.



Dear Friends and Supporters,

Thank you for your continued support of HOPE 4 Youth during COVID-19. Your on-going gifts of time, talent, and treasure are greatly needed and appreciated as we continue to serve youth experiencing homelessness during this unprecedented time.

On any given night in Minnesota, 6,000 youth are without a home. Many of these young people are sleeping in cars, doubling up with a friend, or struggling to survive on the streets placing them at an increased risk during this crisis. Since 2013, HOPE 4 Youth has worked to provide a path out of homelessness for hundreds of youth in our community.

## Today, our mission remains unchanged.

The COVID-19 pandemic greatly affects all of us; especially those amongst us who are the most vulnerable. As HOPE 4 Youth works to modify our resource delivery model to meet the immediate needs of the young people who rely on us, please know that our mission remains unchanged. We will continue to provide pathways to end youth homelessness through individualized care of the young people who need us the most. But we cannot do this without your help.

Thank you again for your continued support as we work to meet the immediate needs of youth experiencing homelessness in our community. We cannot continue to do this important work without you. Your gift of a financial contribution, food or personal care items are greatly appreciated at this time. To make a financial gift, please <u>click here</u> or mail a check to HOPE 4 Youth 2191 Northdale Blvd. NE, Coon Rapids, MN 55433. To give a gift of food or personal care items, please refer to our Amazon wish list here.

Thank you in advance for your support.

Sincerely,

Linda Bryant

**Executive Director**